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The Sanctuary at Avebury in
the morning mist (photo by
Marcus Wood - click here to
see his Facebook page)

Sadly we should have visited Avebury
together last month. A reminder
that all BAS meetings are cancelled
until probably September. Meanwhile
the Study Group will be holding
virtual meetings (see below). Last
month we posted a lot of online
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